
 
 

I have been accepted. What next? 

I need a formal “acceptance document” for my home university 

We will send you a document formally stating that you have been accepted for the XIX Summer School. This 

document will report basic information about the Summer School (no acceptance fees, duration, etc.).  

Summer School Period  

The Summer School will be between the 18th of July and the 30th of September. Classes will start on the 21th 

of July and will end on the 15th. From the 15th till the 30th you will work on your final paper. 

Why the webpage reports the July 18th as starting day?  

The introduction to all the activities of the Summer School (library, security, schedule) is held during the 

welcome week and is required for all the participants. Students should arrive at ECLAC on the 18th of July!  

What will my timetable look-like?  

Typically you will have a two hours lecture in the morning and a two hours lecture in the afternoon with a 

launch break of approximately 2 hours. Your day may start at 10am and finish at 6pm. Timetables are always 

established shortly before the starting of the course and are therefore not available in advance.  

When will I get my timetable?  

We will send you an email when we will have the complete time-table.  

Is it necessary to stay in Chile after 15 September?  

You are kindly asked to spend in Santiago the whole period so that you can take advantage of working close to 

your supervisor. However, if you have specific needs (e.g. lectures, classes, scheduled works) you should report it 

and working from home can be easily arranged.  

How is the final work delivered?  

The final work has to be delivered via email but all the info about it will be given during the first week!  

Do I need to do any reading before the course start?  

It may not be necessary to undertake pre-course readings. However, you can find useful readings at the official 

CEPAL-biblioguias http://biblioguias.cepal.org/ 

Will I have access to library facilities?  

All Summer School participants are encouraged to make full use of the library. Photocopying and computing 

facilities are also available for you to use. 

What about housing and living expenses in Santiago?  

We will be sending you detailed information on housing and living expenses in Santiago. But if you need further 

assistance, contact us.  

Are there any eating and drinking facilities?  

Cepal catering offers a variegate choice of food and drinking at its canteen and coffees and provide a good place 

to socialize.  
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